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Key messages 

Trove redesign preview and launch

At its June meeting, the

Committee appointed Laurie

Atkinson, Director Law Library of

Victoria and Supreme Court

Librarian, as the inaugural Chair

of TSAC for a two-year term.    
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NLA respresentatives

TSAC members

A 'soft' launch of Redesigned Trove will commence on 22 June and

then officially launched on 26 June.  The Committee considered the

updated Partner communication and launch plan.

Election of Committee Chair

Laurie served four years on the

Libraries Australia Advisory

Committee (LAAC) and brings a

depth of understanding of the suite of services available through Trove

and the transition from Libraries Australia to Trove Collaborative

Services through her active role on this Committee.

The NLA looks forward to working with Laurie and the Committee to 

shape the strategic directions of Trove going forward.

Previews of the updated Trove service and the Partner Learning Hub

were also presented to the Committee for discussion. 


